Sterling Montessori Administration May Board Report
HIGHLIGHTS SINCE LAST BOARD MEETING 
· Professional Development: Directors completed meeting with consultant Christine Lowry for our Inclusion practices as we move forward with an inclusion model. They developed and went over an updated MTSS handbook for Sterling and will introduce all updates to staff in the coming school year. 
· Professional Development: Directors continue to meet with Peaceful School representatives on DEI initiatives and set up professional development goals for the coming year for all staff. Peaceful Schools will work with all staff on some of the professional days in 2022-23. 
· Interviews for open positions for the current school year and 2022-23 school year continue: Not returning: 2 upper elementary 
teachers, music assistant, PE assistant, floater, behavioral specialist assistant/floater.
· Professional Development: Testing training for all staff needed
· Parent Rise -up night presentations and Kindergarten visitation complete
· Administration planning meetings- emergency procedures, summer work around school, professional development, and parent education.
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